Continuing Conversations

A Message from Dr. Rhonda, SJI Founder and Director

We hope you will visit the Social Justice Institute’s “Voicing & Action Project: Continuing
Conversations” interactive website.


http://case.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d111bca599b7a8ef0f55f1463&id=59583dd080&e=9d95b49a54
http://case.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d111bca599b7a8ef0f55f1463&id=7555772a7b&e=9d95b49a54

